
 

NOVEMBER 2023 

On November 1st, we will following 43 years as a group of churches will become part of a new
benefice, The Benefice of Bride Valley and Chesil. Each will church still be a parish in its own right
and responsible for its every day running. I will receive a new licence which will be for the whole
benefice.One of the first tasks the new benefice will undertake together will be to appoint a new
Rector . To do this a profile needs to be prepared which encompasses all the churches and area.
This is being prepared and of course the most important part of a profile is what sort of Rector we
would wish to have lead us forward as a new group of churches. As people we will have thoughts
on this and please do email me with any thoughts you have, this is you opportunity to speak out!
AD Penny Sayer will be guiding us through this when a few of us gather in the early part of
November and it would be really good to have some input from you all to take to this meeting.  

Benefice Service 29th October

We will come together as the existing  
benefice for the last time on October 29th.
Whilst this will be a sad occasion, it will give
us the opportunity to celebrate all that has
happened, all those who have served the
churches  and  continue to serve  into the
future. At this service there will be a table
with post-it notes for you mark one special
time in the benefice that sticks out in your
mind and also what you would like in a new
rector. As I said this is your chance to shape
the future of the benefice. I hope to get a
photo of everyone there. We will be singing
hymns that tell a story.



Please remember in your prayers.
 Philip Bilton; Margaret Connolly; Margaret Hamilton; Di;Reuben; 
Andy Cutting; Rowland Foote;  Peter Lones.
Remember all those who are finding life hard and for the 
recently bereaved. Pray for our local school, for all displaced
 people and for our link diocese, the Sudan and for the war 
in the middle east. 
Please email aplhchurches@gmail.com with  prayer requests.

Donations for both Portland and
Weymouth food banks are still
desperately needed and can be left at
Langton Church or Portesham  Rectory.
Thank you 

Services for November 

Readings for November  


